
From: Stuart McLauchlan
To: Glyn Lewers
Cc: Mike Theelen; Katherine Harbrow
Subject: Councillor Gladding / AFRC
Date: Wednesday, 26 March 2025 2:22:47 PM

Hi Glyn,

I am writing to you in my capacity as Chair of the AFRC. I have been made aware of the
actions of Councillor Gladding leaking confidential information to a third party and taking a
position in public ( for or against the Council ) based on knowledge of confidential
information.
This is a clear breach of the code of conduct of a member of the AFRC and of a member of
Council and as such I would like Councillor Gladding removed as a member of the AFRC.

Kind regards
Stuart

Stuart McLauchlan
Partner
GS McLauchlan & Co Ltd

Business Advisors & Chartered Accountants
Level 1, Plaza House | 243 Princes Street | Dunedin 9016
PO Box 743 | Dunedin 9054
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